
Election of Retiree Representative to Pension Committee  
 
 
Retiree Representative for 2024-2026 term 
The election of the Retiree Representative to the MTS Pension Plan Pension Committee 
is now complete. Of the 2,943 ballots that were mailed out, 730 votes were cast through 
online voting and mail-in ballots.  

Dave Gnutel obtained the highest number of votes and as a result, has been elected as 
your retiree representative for a three-year term, from January 2024 to December 2026.  

With the second highest number of votes, Mark Irvine is the alternate representative and 
will serve as the retiree representative should the elected representative be unable to 
attend a meeting or complete the three-year term. 
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